
The October 9, 2024 Board of Recreation meeting was called to order by 
President Mickey Pascucci at 7:50pm. 
Present 
President M. Pascucci 
Vice President D. Palazzo 
T. Mele 
M. Monteyne 
N. Ricca 
S. Reynoso 
Absent 
D. Alvino  
D. Coiro  
G. DiPasquale 
 
Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
Dan Palazzo made a motion to accept the previous minutes and Nancy Ricca 
seconded it.   
Council Liaison 
Councilman Reynoso, on behalf of the Mayor and Council complimented the 
Board on the summer concerts and this year’s summer camp.  He reported that 
an A-Fib machine will be purchased for the use during the sport events held at 
the PAL.  Councilman Bill Bucher has a contact who will train all coaches and 
parents interested.  There will be a new dugout and scoreboards put up at PAL.  
Councilman Reynoso stated that there have been inquiries from parents asking if 
the new playground at the pool will be opened to residents now that the pool has 
been closed for the season.  
Citizens to be Heard 
None   
Correspondence 
Questions have been received regarding the Holiday Parade, Trunk or Treat, and 
the Turkey Trot.  
Financial 
Current balance $63,322.06 
Personnel 
None 
Pool 
Closed 
Field and Grounds 
The porta-johns will now start being cleaned on Fridays to prepare for games that 
take place on Saturday.   
Permits 
No new permits have been issued.   
Old Business 
None 
 
 



New Business  
Trunk or Treat- October 24th- as to date 53 cars have signed up to participate 

Howl O Ween Parade- October 20th- Peterson Road parking lot-Dr. Kristin will be 
there along with Alexis Alvino from Paw Couture Pet Grooming. 
Turkey Trot-November 24th – sign ups are going on. 
PAL 
At the last meeting, Tom Mele stated the turkey collection for Oasis being held at 
our Turkey Trot and announced upcoming dates. 
Report from the Director 
Quote from Mark Monteyne- “Happiness can exist only in acceptance.” 
Motion to adjourn was made by Nancy Ricca and seconded by Dan Palazzo at 
8:15pm. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, November 14, 2024 at 7:30pm at 
the library.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Debbie Barone 

Debbie Barone 
Secretary, Board of Recreation  
 
 
 


